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U.S. Federal Employer Information EEO-1 Report 

Diversity Equity and Inclusion (DE&I) is critical to building a sustainable company.  Xylem is passionate 
about increasing diversity in our workforce and is committed to transparency in reporting DE&I data. We 
share our approach to DE&I and offer workforce representation information via disclosures in our 
annual Proxy Statement, our Sustainability Report and on our website. 
 
To increase our DE&I transparency, we are making our most recently filed U.S. Federal Employer 
Information Report EEO-1 available for download below. The EEO-1 is a required annual disclosure for 
all companies with a U.S. workforce of at least 100 workers and for those over with 50 workers if they 
have a Federal contract of $50,000. Among other things, it details the company’s U.S. employment data, 
broken down by several racial and ethnic categories and by gender at each of 10 professional levels.   
 
Please refer to our Xylem Sustainability Report for additional global workforce representation data. 

 

 

 


